
Support of H.177 and H.227,
Charter Change Legislation 
June 23, 2021

June 11, 2021. Today, Public Policy and Advocacy Director Karen Horn wrote to Vermont’s

state senators and representatives asking them to support H.177 and H.227, the Montpelier

and Winooski municipal charters, and override Governor Scott’s veto.

Click the link below to read the letter.

Attachments

2021-06-11-veto-override-message-to-legislators.pdf

https://www.vlct.org/news/support-h177-and-h227-charter-change-legislation
https://www.vlct.org/news/support-h177-and-h227-charter-change-legislation
https://www.vlct.org/sites/default/files/uploads/2021-06-11-veto-override-message-to-legislators.pdf

